
INFORMATION NOTICE FOR  
All Affiliated Units, Athletes and Technical Officials 

 
This is to inform all that Khelo India Youth Games – 2021 scheduled from 5th    
to 14th February 2022 has been postponed as per letter no. KIYG-IV / GTCC / 
0808 / 2020-21 dated 11.01.2022 of Sports Authority of India. 
  
New Dates will be announced after the COVID situation comes under control.  
 
 
 
----------sd------------- 
Administrator / President 
AKFI 
12.01.2022 


